
 

Road Resurfacing 

Griffiths Street, Tempe from Gannon St to the end of Griffiths St. 

24 June 2024 

Inner West Council is dedicated to delivering accessible roads at a high standard, ensuring 

safety, and reducing repair costs. 

What work are we doing? 

Ozpave- Inner West Council’s contractor - will be carrying out road resurfacing works on Griffiths Street, 

Tempe from Gannon St to the end of Griffiths St, to provide an improved road surface. 

When we’ll be working 

The section of road undergoing resurfacing will be partially closed on Wednesday 03 July 2024, weather 

permitting. 

Work hours are between 7:00am and 5:00pm Monday to Friday (Saturday if required 8am – 4pm).  We will let 

you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times.  

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Access to residents’ properties will be maintained throughout the work, and motorists are asked to follow the 

direction of traffic controllers. 

The section of road undergoing resurfacing will need to be cleared of vehicles from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. on the 

day of the work. Please find alternative parking during this time. 

Inner West Council thanks you for your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience. 

Keep up to date and enquiries  

If you have any questions, please contact Council officer Mr. Imad Alaloul on 9392 5263 between 8.30am and 

4:30pm on weekdays. 

Or 

The contractor Ozpave Community Liaison Officer on Ph: 9678 9000 or E: community@ozpave.com.au. 

 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 

 


